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March 21, 2020

Dearest Friends of The Kielbasa Kings: 

On behalf of all the guys in the band, Tom, Justin, Doug, Barry, Terry, Jamey, Sam and 
myself, we wish you and your family health and safety during these extraordinary times. 

As you probably are aware, there is a lot of information that we do not know at the 
moment, like when we will be back out in public to perform, which events have had 
changes, etc. The band has had canceled or postponed dates. This information changes 
unpredictably. We will do our absolute best to keep you informed of the changes to our 
band schedule on a timely basis through our schedule page here on the website. 

The only information we will be dispersing will be about our band, only. Inquiries about 
the status of festivals/events should be directed to the respective websites or organizers 
and not to us. 

The best ways to contact us is via our email address, our phone number or through the 
mail. 

Please, stay heathy, stay safe. We cannot wait to be back out playing polkas, waltzes and 
obereks for you. 

Yours in Polka Music, 
Kevin Jakubowicz
Leader, Accordion, Vocal.

P.O.Box 2130 - Dearborn, MI 48123-2130 - 313.791.2568 - kielbasakings@yahoo.com


